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Chair of CANadda


Debbie Marshall








Now we are entering into March, we have the warmer weather to look forward to.  February has been an interesting month, notwithstanding the SEN Proposal.  The Stress Management meeting couldn’t have been better timed.  I really enjoyed doing that meeting and I know everyone that attended enjoyed it as well and got a lot out of it.  I will look at repeating that topic in the future.  We also had some fun at the meeting, which kept it interesting as well.





The online forum is going well.  If you haven’t checked it out yet, you can go to CANadda’s website and have a look.  Email me to find out how you can be set up.  I know I have enjoyed reading the compliments about myself.  It’s nice to find out that people who are attending the group are getting something out of it and are enjoying it. 





I am running the 10k on Sunday 21st March, thank you to everyone that has supported me.





Our meeting on 15th March will be on employment. This is going to be an open meeting.  It’s going to be about what you want to know, whether you need help writing a CV, finding employment or maybe you just have some questions.  It could be that you have employment and you want to come and share your experiences of working and how it affects you.  You may just want some advice on how to approach and resolve a situation at work.  I hope to see you there on Monday 15th March, new members are welcome.   
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Support Meeting Dates





15th March – Employment


19th April – Games and Socialising for 


	       families (Any age)


17th May – Direct Payments 


21st June – OCD and Dyslexia


19th July – Anger Management


16th August – Games and Socialising for


                        familes (Any age)


20th September – AGM Meeting and   


		   Open Discussion





Washingborough Methodist Church   


Lincoln Rd, Washingborough, 


LN4 1AT








7:30pm – 9:30pm





30p for refreshments

















MIXIT Stage School 





This is for adults and children 8+ with a disability.   Interested? 


Ring 01207 232727 or come along to the open day at the New Life Centre, Newland, Lincoln, LN1 1XD Thursday 18th March 10am – 3pm.


Web site � HYPERLINK "http://www.mixitmusic.co.uk" ��www.mixitmusic.co.uk�


Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:lawraineh@aolcom" ��lawraineh@aolcom�


All sessions can be paid for using a Direct Payment or an Individual Budget.


 








Lincoln 10K 


Sunday 21st March 





Lara Predge is running the Lincoln 10k in March and is raising money for the Dyspraxia Foundation.  Lara will be wearing a Dyspraxia Foundation T-shirt.  I (Debbie Marshall) will also be running the Lincoln 10k in March to raise money for resources and printing stationery for CANadda and for the redevelopment fund for the Washingborough Methodist Church to make the much needed improvements to the church building.  I have lost over 5 stone in weight since March 2009.  The training is going very well, I am going to run the whole race.  I will be wearing a CANadda T-shirt on the day of the race.  I would be grateful for any support and all sponsors will be welcome.  If you want to make a donation, please email me. Sponsor forms will also be available at the support meetings.  
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Autistic Spectrum 





Disorder





Development Group





I (Debbie) have joined this group which aims to support the development and implementation of services and opportunities for people with Autism Spectrum Disorder and their carers in Lincolnshire.  I will be attending meetings to share my views.  If you have anything that you feel should be brought up and you feel should be happening, please email me.








Quotes





To everyone’s surprise, it was discovered that Einstein had a smaller brain than average, but in one area on the left side – a higher density of neurons and many more glial cells per neuron than average.  Glial cells increase synaptic connections, which would improve communication between neurons.  I wonder if this might have given him more to go through in his thought processes, more to enable him to see different patterns that escaped others – which might better describe genius. 





Einstein has been saddled with quite a few labels posthumously – Genius of course, but also Dyslexia, ADD, Autism Spectrum.  But perhaps like many who get such labels, he was a different kind of thinker.  And maybe it takes a different kind of thinker to be so creative and progressive in his thinking that he could totally revolutionize physics and our view of the cosmos.





“He told me that his teachers reported that….he was mentally slow, unsociable, and adrift forever in his foolish dreams.”





Hams Albert Einstein, on his father, Albert Einstein

















Lincolnshire Autism Conference


At The Embassy Centre, Skegness.


Thursday March 25th





CANadda will be attending this conference.  We hope that you are coming and supporting this event as we hope to see you there.  If you haven’t booked yet, and you would like to, email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:janet.Corcoran@talk21.com" ��janet.Corcoran@talk21.com�








Lincolnshire Parent Carer Council


Parents & Carers’ Conference





CANadda will be attending the Parents & Carers’ Conference at Sleaford on 4th March, Grantham on 23rd March and Gainsborough on 30th March 2010.





The LPCC will also be at Spalding on 8th March and Louth on 16th March 2010.





The Parents & Carers’ Conferences are free.  To book a place or find out more, phone 0845 3311 310 or email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:enquiries@lincolnshireparentcarercouncil.org.uk" ��enquiries@lincolnshireparentcarercouncil.org.uk� 








CANadda Support Meeting





Employment  


15th March 2010





�





Debbie Marshall


will be giving a talk about Employment, covering anything you want to raise or need help with.





A Special Thank You To





David Harris for his kind donation.  Rev Christine received some money to pass on to a charity of her choice and she kindly chose CANadda.  Hayley Allison donated half of the raffle money she raised.
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